THORNTON CURTIS PARISH COUNCIL
A.GM.
Monday 14" May 2007
Present:- Clirs:- E. Davey, I. Whelpton, R. Brixton, W. Crampin

In Attendance:- Ferry Ward Clir. P. Clark, Mr. W. Leaning, Mrs. L. Underwood(Clerk)

Apologies
Apologies were received & Accepted from Clir Mrs S. Hargreaves, Clir. A. Tulloch, & Ferry
Ward Clirs J. Wardle & D. Wells

Minutes of the AGM 2006
It was proposed, seconded & agreed that the minutes of the AGM 2006 were correct and
signed as such.,

Election of officers
It was agreed ClIr Davey remain as Chair with Cllr Brixton as Vice Chair

Financial Statement & Summary of Receipts & Payments
The financial statement showed a balance as at 31°' March 2007 of £1488.49

The accounts were approved and adopted.

The chair commented on the valuable contribution George Gladwin had made during his time
on the council, from June 1964. He has always been supportive and generous with his time
and the parish council has been grateful for both his time and his knowledge.

Comments of Parishioners

The state of the footpath on Station Road has again been a cause for concern. Mr Leaning had
been stopped by an angry motorist as he was pushing a wheelchair on the road. It is totally
impossible to push a pram or even walk comfortably along the footpath. The parish council
are as usual, in communication with NLC regarding the footpath and will explore every
avenue and certainly not let the matter rest.

The meeting was then declared closed




